Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Lutterworth Road bus lane 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 
You asked for:
All information, documents, instructions, emails, reports, letters etc. relating to the painting of "BUS LANE" in the carriageway outside 105 Lutterworth Road which occurred on either Wednesday 31st October or Thursday 1st November. 

Answer: 
Please find attached copy of email in relation to this request.  Names and contact details of officers have been redacted as the exemption Section 40(2) (personal data) applies. We consider that to be an absolute exemption and this therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
There are no reports, letters or any other documentation for this road marking.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


